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Claire, Jody and I have made good progress working through the various chapters of the Handbook.  

Thanks to Gerry Snyder for working with us to setup a Google drive folder.  Once the chapters have been 

re-typed we have sent the information to various section presidents and/or seasoned hybridizers and 

judges to get their feedback and updates.  We are currently working through the last few chapters of the 

beardless and “other classes” of irises. 
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